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TO:         All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents  
FROM:        Tony Curran – VP Sales 
         Dave Dolan – VP Marketing    
SUBJECT:        Weil-McLain Seasonal Plant Maintenance Notification – July 3-7, 2006  

 

 

 

To minimize any potential customer disruptions, Weil-McLain will conduct its annual plant shutdown 
during the Fourth of July holiday week.  The shutdown, which enables maintenance and optimization 
of production facilities to better serve our clients, will take place from Monday July 3rd through 
Friday July 7th.  During this period Weil-Mclain can receive orders but will be able to schedule only 
emergency shipments.  Should you require an emergency shipment, please reach out to your Weil-
McLain customer service representative, Weil-McLain sales representative or local sales office. 

 

In addition to the plant hiatus, Weil-McLain’s Customer Open Order Status Website will be temporarily 
off line from Friday July 7th to Tuesday July 11th.  Should you require updates regarding your 
shipments during this period, you can also reach out to your Weil-McLain customer service 
representative, Weil-McLain sales representative or local sales office for the latest information. 
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